From: mfwoyo mfwoyo | S|

Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 2:42 PM
To: Moretti, Carolina

Ce: Lucas, Wendy

Subject: an application

Dear Mrs. Carolina Moretti:

How are you!

[ just bought a new house in Markham, and will moving in at Feb 2011. It is a new house so [ went to the
Planning Department of the City of Markham and checked the street number of my house. Unfurtunely, I just

knew that the street number of my house is 14 (fourteen). The meaning in my culture of number 14 s

SHOULD BE DIE (I am Chinese). I was shock and feeling so sad to hear this bad news. I really really really
want to change this bad number. If not, [ would feel uncomfortable after [ moved into this house. And then, I
paid all of my money to buy this house so it is very very important to me. Besides, [ knew that many Chinese

people will move into this neighborhood later. They also don’t like the number 4 even any number have 4. So I
suggest that to remove all of the Number about 4 in this street. It is a very short street

Dear Madam Councilor, please give me a help to change my bad number. I would be really really appreciated

about that. The below are my house’s information and personal information. Please feel free to contact me.
Thank you so much. '

Name: Fanny Shu xia Yuan
Address: Fitzroy Avenue. Markham. (16™ Ave and Bur Oak Ave)
Lot number: 40L being part of lot 16 and/or 17 and/or 18, concession 7.

My truly

Fanny

Aug 10, 2010



